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As retired citizens, having lived in Oregon our entire lives, it has been extremely 

infuriating watching and living with ever insane mismanagement and waste of funding 

for crap, when we worked our entire lives to see otherwise. I wanted to leave this 

state three years ago. We have the worst example of humanity running things 

because the liberal animals in Portland, Salem, and Eugene outnumber those of us 

that see where we are heading. We are one of the highest taxed states in the union. 

Also highest for homeless, highest in drug deaths, and lowest in education standards 

and results. Go Oregon! The constant demand and search for new ways to get in our 

wallets is infuriating. We are taxed to death. We want to stay in the home we built, 

and it’s ever harder to do so because of this states unbridled greed. Absolute, 

unequivocal NO to the state government having anything to do with our property tax. 

As bad as it is for rate, the existing system at least is controlled and disbursed with 

our local entities, and used for such. Small comfort, but a win compared to this 

proposal nonetheless. I want no part of more taxes or more state involvement in our 

lives. If this gets passed, I may win the argument to leave. So sick of this constant 

destructive one-thing-after-another in this state. Oregon in no way is the state I grew 

up in, and no longer anything to have a drop of respect for. Count me in for a flaming 

vivid no on this issue.  


